
From: Lipman, Stephanie  
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 1:45 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: CLE seminar 
 
Steve –  
 
Today ACC Elizabeth Mannion and I attended a CLE at the law firm Goldberg, Weisman and Cairo.  We 
were invited to attend by attorney James Nawrocki.  It was put on by LAGBAC (I think its Lesbian and 
Gay Bar Association Club - Or something along that line) and hosted by GWC.   
 
The title of the CLE is New Trends in Lawyer Regulation and we both will receive one hour in ethical CLE 
credit.  (See attached) 
 
Other firms were invited.  We were not the only invitee.  
 
 
Stephanie Lipman 
Senior Counsel 
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